BROOKFIELD FARMS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 4651

Lafayette, IN 47903-4651


May 13, 2021
Dear Neighborhood Homeowner:

While last year the Board of BFHA determined dues would be suspended due to the pandemic, dues will be reinstated this year to avoid dipping into our “rainy day” fund.  As in past years, the Annual Dues will be $110.00.  
The Annual meeting will be at the Faith Community Center, Community Room #1 at 7:00 p.m.  
We will follow the Center for Disease Control guidelines regarding wearing of masks and social distancing.  Since the meeting is indoors, masks will be required.
The Board would like to remind everyone there are many advantages of living in a covenant neighborhood, but they only work if we all follow rules.  Please keep in mind some of the key rules:

· Only one family per household

· No trailers in driveway

· Requirements on fences

· Yard maintenance requirements

· No parking cars on the street overnight

If you have any question  please come to the annual meeting, contact a board member, sent an e-mail to BrookfieldHOA2020@gmail.com, or our visit website at www.brookfieldfarms.org   

Sincerely,

The Board

Brad Keller, President

Tiffany Utermark, Secretary

Joel Fishkin, Treasurer

Enclosures:  Year end report 2020,  Dues Statement

